
26th February 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

YEAR 6 PARENT/TEACHERCONSULTATION
WEDNESDAY 20thMARCH

This year we are conducting in-person Parent/Teacher Consultations Wednesday 20th
March, this means you are coming into school in-person. It is not a phone call.

Youwill be able to book via theMCAS app from today.

Appointments will be 10 minutes long. Youwill be able to viewwhich times are available for
each class on theMCAS app.

Please arrive at the main office at Fulbridge Academy 10 minutes before your appointment
to allow time for you to sign in and then be taken to your child’s teacher. It is important for
everyone that we keep the day on track.

It is very important that you book a consultation as this will give you the opportunity to hear
how your child is progressing and to ask any questions regarding their learning and how you
can help your child at home.

Please be aware that only one appointment can be booked per child on theMCAS app. Both
parents are welcome to attend.

If you have any questions please visit themain office at Fulbridge Academy.

Yours sincerely

Mr Angier
Vice Principal


